CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-47

FROM: Mayor Stein
DATE: April 23, 1992

RE: Trooper Police Protection

Lt. John Glass, commander of the Palmer Detachment of the
Alaska State Troopers, made a personal visit to Deputy Mayor
Ray McCarthy and Deputy Administrator Bob Harris on Tuesday,
April 21 at Wasilla City Hall. Lt. Glass announced that
effective May 1, 1992 the curtailments proposed bv Colonel John
Murphy at the Council meeting of November 25, 1991 will be
implemented.




